
Nomination of Kevin Tammearu for LYMEC Bureau member 

Dear liberal friends, 

It is our honour to nominate Kevin Tammearu for the position of Bureau member of the 

European Liberal Youth – LYMEC. 

Kevin has served at the forefront of the Estonian liberal movement in several leadership 

positions, most recently as the Secretary of Foreign Affairs of the Estonian Reform Party 

Youth.  

Kevin has a mixture of private and public sector background – running a digital marketing 

agency and co-founding a business tourism company, which aimed to promote the Estonian 

business climate, prior to joining an Embassy. 

His interest in foreign trade, diplomacy and innovation has led him to pursue a mission in the 

British Embassy in Tallinn as manager of UK-Estonia TechLink – a programme that aims to 

create public and private partnerships between the UK and Estonia in technology, science and 

innovation. 

Kevin is a proponent of free growth and spontaneous evolution, regarding to the advancement 

of knowledge as one of the grand aims of human effort. 

From the previous electoral congress in Zagreb up to the one we are holding in Vienna, 

Kevin has served as the Internal Auditor of LYMEC by which he reinforced his continuous 

commitment to the causes of LYMEC. To build upon this, Kevin is a dear member of the 

Baltic Liberal Youth network, which is the driver of our regional cooperation and helps 

strengthen the competencies of our member organisations.  

We hereby encourage you to cast your vote in support of Kevin, as we see his personality and 

set of skills as an asset which can be harnessed in the best interest of LYMEC and the liberal 

movement. 

On behalf of 

The Estonian Reform Party Youth, 

The Lithuanian Liberal Youth,  


